
 

THE MAYOR AND BOROUGH COUNCIL 

of the 

BOROUGH OF GLEN RIDGE

County of Essex

State of New Jersey

 

                                          Monday, July 13, 2020 
 
RESOLUTION  NO.     105-20 

 
Offered      by   Counselor      LAW 

Seconded  by  Counselor       
 
WHEREAS, due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, the Board of Education is seeking a facility large 
enough to hold a high school graduation event while complying with all applicable Executive Orders and 
Guidelines established by the Governor’s Office;   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED,  by the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Glen Ridge that the 
Board of Education is permitted to hold the high school graduation ceremony at  Hurrell Field Thursday, 
July 23th or on the rain date is July 24th subject to the following conditions: 
 

1. Review and approval of the Board of Education’s operations plan by the Borough Administrator, 
2. Compliance with all Executive Orders in place by the Governor’s Office, 
3. The Board of Education will hold the Borough of Glen Ridge harmless, 
4. Any damage to the facilities shall be the sole responsibility of the Board of Education to restore. 

 
 


